
 

 

Thursday, 16 May 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Uniform Donations 

With the end of the examination period approaching, we would like to ask for your support in an 

initiative we run each year with the help of our year 11 students. 

As you will be aware, we have several children who attend our school whose families experience 

degrees of financial difficulty. The cost of school uniform is continually rising, and replacing lost, old, 

or outgrown school clothing can be a considerable financial burden for many families.  

We are therefore inviting year 11 students to donate their blazers and ties to us upon the completion 

of their exams that we can redistribute to families who may need them. This choice is totally up to 

you; if you would rather your child keep their blazer and/or tie as a memory then of course we 

completely respect that.  

Please note, uniform can only be donated after a student’s final examination; full uniform for all 

examination is expected as always. 

If you would like to kindly donate your blazer and/or tie, please drop them at our school reception.  

All of us at Oldbury would like to thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
James Cannon 
AHT  
 


